
 
 

 

 

 

 

Due to events beyond our 

control, the BeWILDerwood trip 

date has been changed. The 

BeWILDerwood trip will now be 

on Friday 26th May. The trip will 

still be in school time so there 

should be minimal impact 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for those that have already contributed to the BeWILDerwood 

trip. If you haven’t done so, please make sure you have given permission for 

your child to go- you can do this via the app. Our next trip to Time and Tide 

museum which includes time on the beach will be on the 29th June for 

Mandela and Gandhi and 30th June for Curie and Keller. This trip will cost 

around £12. As long as the weather is good, this trip will be longer than 

the school day. The children will get back to school at around 5:30pm. 

Our bee stories are continuing to be 

going really well. By using pictures to 

plan our stories first, we really 

understand where our story is going 

before we put pen to paper. We have 

really enjoyed coming up with 

problems for our bees. Some 

problems include: being swotted by 

children, tractors destroying a field 

of flowers, being bullied by an unkind 

swarm of wasps, and having our bee’s 

wings falling off. 

 This week we have been drawing 

scientific diagrams of plants as well 

as producing comic strips based on 

how bees pollinate flowers. Finally we 

started our cress seed experiments. 

I wonder if all our seeds will grow?  


